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I am writing to express my deep concern regarding
the redistricting and gerrymandering of Texas
districts. While the redistricting process is essential
for ensuring fair representation, I am increasingly
worried that the current approach will exacerbate
political divisions and harm the interests of
communities, particularly in the areas of health and
education which are especially important to me as a
health educator.

When districts are manipulated for partisan gain, it
results in a lack of accountability and representation
for many Texans. Gerrymandered districts often
dilute the power of communities that already face
challenges, especially those in marginalized areas.
This makes it harder for these communities to
advocate for policies that address their needs, such
as improved healthcare access and better

education.

In particular, I am concerned that gerrymandering
will disproportionately affect the state’s most
vulnerable populations—low-income families, rural
areas, and communities of colo—who are already
grappling with limited access to quality healthcare
and education. These districts often lack the
resources necessary to address public health crises,
provide adequate schools, and ensure that
everyone, regardless of background, has the
opportunity to succeed.

By redrawing district lines to favor political interests,
we risk creating greater disparities in education and
health services. For example, district boundaries



may split communities, making it harder to
implement comprehensive health initiatives and
education reforms that require coordinated efforts
across neighboring areas.

I urge you to consider the long-term consequences
of redistricting decisions and prioritize fair
representation that promotes the well-being of all
Texans. The health and education of our state’s
citizens depend on it.

Thank you for your time and attention to this
important issue.





